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            April 16, 2021 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
  
The following is our data for the week: 

 
Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 

Number of Cases this week 4 3 1 0 

Percent of Cases this week 0.63% 0.92% 0.38% 0.00% 

Year to Date Cases*                 
(August 2020 – Present) 99 67 25 3 

   Change in Cases from Last Week   +3      +2   +1    0 

 
*Year to date, 83 households account for the 99 positive cases and the total number includes all students and staff. 

 
Unfortunately, an individual within our high school volleyball program tested positive, and six individuals had to 
quarantine due to close contact requirements.  Due to the timing and length of quarantine, the varsity volleyball 
season has come to a close.  
 
Ogle County Health Department will be on site this coming Monday, April 19th to administer the Pfizer or Moderna 
vaccine to those eligible students with signed consents.  The clinic will start at approximately 8:30 a.m. and will 
take place in the band room.  Whiteside students who are receiving the vaccine will remote in to their WACC 
classes from FJSHS after they have received their vaccination. OCHD will return on May 10th for those students 
receiving the Pfizer (under 18) and May 17th for those receiving the Moderna (18 and older). 
 
Consent forms for BinaxNOW testing will be coming home with students attending prom today.  OCHD will be on 
site on Friday, April 23rd at 1:00 pm for testing. This consent form must be returned to the high school office by next 
Wednesday, April 21st in order for your son or daughter to participate.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the Pfizer vaccine, symptoms, testing options, or quarantine, please contact our 
school nurse, Mrs. Jennifer Nelson. She can be reached by contacting your school office or by email at 
jnelson@fvdistrict221.org. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Smith 
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